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The Executive Committee of the South Carolina High School League met via conference call on March 16, 
2020, at 1:00 p.m. at the SCHSL Office, 121 Westpark Blvd, Columbia, South Carolina.  The following 
members were present: Ozzie Ahl, Sam Tuten, Dr. Steve Wilson, Anna Miller, Maureen Tiller, Dr. Baron Davis, 
Karen Radcliffe, Marty Conner, Ray Cooper, Dr. Andrea Pridgen, Dr. Kandace Bethea, Josh Trahan, Tony 
Folk, Mike Beasley, Joe Quigley, Ryan Brown, Michael Stone, and Keith Kiser. 
 
Ozzie Ahl called the meeting to order. 
 
The Executive Committee discussed the draft memo (see attached) from the SC High School League 
regarding the mandatory school closure by Governor McMaster and the recommendation by the SC High 
School League to suspend all spring sports activities from March 16, 2020, through April 5, 2020. 
 
Members of the Executive Committee recommended that the League set the next Executive Committee 
meeting date and add that information to the memo. 
 
A motion was made by Mr. Tuten, seconded by Mrs. Tiller, to approve the draft memo.  This motion was 
amended by Mr. Tuten, seconded by Mrs. Tiller, to approve the draft memo, but add the next Executive 
Committee Meeting date of April 2, 2020, to the memo.  The motion passed 17-0 (18 members present). 
 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 
 
Note:  In all votes, the President only votes in the event of a deciding vote. 


